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Aquaculture in the NW is devastating. We have seen time and time again the effect it has on wild
populations. Here in Kansas, aquaculture can even be deadly to native fish. On Mud Creek in
Lawrence, KS some escapee white perch made their way into the Kansas River Watershed and
decimated populations of native fish. Please stop this awful practice


